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Echoing Christ’s Heart to Others 
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Sunday School: Christian Apologetics 
Every Sunday Morning 
9:45am—10:45am 
 
Have you ever wondered: why do some people believe 
in God, and others don't? What about the Bible; how do 
we really know it's true? For youth Sunday School this 
spring, we will be taking a look at what the Bible says 
about these subjects, and why it matters just as much 
today as it ever has before. 

Do-Nothing Machines 
Wednesday, May 10th 

7:00pm—8:30pm 
 

Come join us as we build vast and elaborate marble-
rolling contraptions using pulleys, popsicle sticks, levers 

and strings, and lots of 
tape. While intricate and 
complex (and highly 
satisfying to watch), in the 
end these machines will 
do… pretty much nothing.  

High School Summer Retreat 
June 4th—6th 
Inks Lake State Park 
 
Join us for our first ever Summer 
Retreat at Inks Lake State Park in 
beautiful Burnet, Texas! We’ll be hiking, swimming, and 
resting together in God’s Word. Scan/click the QR code 
above to register and learn more. Registration cost is 
$60 per youth attendee. Adult drivers and chaperones 
also needed, contact Austin Angerman if interested! 

May the 4th Be With You (And also with you) 
Thursday, May 4th  
7:00pm—8:30pm 
 
On this unofficial holiday, we’re 
celebrating Star Wars with a party of 
trivia, games, lightsaber duels, and 
more. We’ll talk about how the lore of the Star Wars 
universe can be similar (and very different) from what 
Christians believe. Star Wars snacks provided.  

Summer Tailgate Party 
Sunday, May 28th 

6:00pm—8:00pm 
 
To celebrate the end of the school year and the start of 
the summer, we'll be having a tailgate party in the front 
church parking lot. Bring a lawn chair, maybe a football 
or frisbee, and a tailgate (if you have one). Burgers, hot 
dogs, chips, and cold drinks provided. 
We’ll have corn hole, giant Jenga, yard 
scrabble, and a few other yard games 
set up (although feel free to bring 
outdoor games of your own).  
Invite a friend; the more the merrier!  

ECHO Cancelations 
 
As final exams, AP Tests, projects, and term papers 
loom on the horizon, ECHO will be canceled on  
May 17th, May 24th, and again on May 31st due to the 
Tailgate Party. Blessings on the end of the school year, 
you can do it! Finnish strong, summer is almost here! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScLB1lx_J3e0LaBHIti4YtwVa1Qb1oP_1tu5aD_HmvXjbb2xg/viewform

